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 Kia ora

 

The final Moutere-Waimea Ward Reserve Management Plan is now available
on Tasman District Council’s website: https://tasman.govt.nz/link/rmp. 

Moutere
Waimea Ward Reserves Management Plan 2022 [PDF, 9.7 MB]

 

Hard copies of the Plan can be viewed at the Richmond Library and Council’s office in Richmond.

 

The amended Plan was adopted by Council on 16 June 2022 and took effect that day.

 

Ngā mihi nui

 ​

Anna Gerraty
Senior Community Policy Advisor
DDI +64 3 543 7281  |  
Anna.Gerraty@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ
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